

Edmondsley Primary and Nursery School

Festive Season

Please could donations for raffles be brought to school via the main entrance by Friday 7th December.

Raffle tickets can be purchased at performances. Many thanks for your support.

Newsletters will once again be available from our school facebook page and school website (unless it includes a form which needs to be returned).

Please contact our School Office if you require a paper copy.

We have been concerned about the waste we produce in our school. Durham Local Authority were contacted to find out if we can be more efficient with our recycling.

As a result, our class bins have been re-organised to ensure all waste that can be recycled is being recycled. An additional commercial recycle bin is now being used too!



Sponsored Sing-a-long event Wednesday 19th December 2:30—3:10

All family members are welcome to come along to our Sponsored sing-a-long event. All sponsorship money will be used to help Santa pay for Christmas presents and to enhance our outdoor environment further. Please use the form to gather sponsors and bring to school by Friday 22nd December.

Please can all children bring a string of tinsel to wear.

Our School Christmas Tree

Nursery and Reception family members are invited to help decorate our tree this year in our hall on Friday 7th December from 9am till 10 am.

Refreshments will be available.

Our School Choir

An absolutely wonderful performance by our School Choir in the Palace Green at Durham Cathedral. Many thanks once again Mrs Boundy for giving your time so freely and teaching our School Choir.

Christmas Film Night Reminder (Nursery, Reception and Year 1)

Please ensure you have reserved a place for your child via parent pay.

Thank you to the Teaching Assistants who have organised this after school event.

School Performances

Staff, children and I'm guessing family members are all looking forward to our upcoming school performances.

I would like to give everyone prior notice that time for photographs/filming <u>can take place</u> <u>at the end of each performance</u> (**not** during the performances).

As a school, we respect the wishes that some families <u>do not</u> want their children's images on social media and that some families <u>do want</u> their children's images on social media.

Taking photographs at the end of the performance allows us to respect all your wishes.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and co-operation.

OUR SCHOOL DECEMBER EVENTS	WHO IS INVITED?	WHAT DAY AND TIME?
Gala Theatre	Year 1 and Year 2	Tuesday 11 th December
Butterfly and Hedgehog Play	Reception and Year 1 Family members invited.	Wednesday 12 th December 2:30pm
Butterfly and Hedgehog Play	Reception and Year 1 Family members invited.	Thursday 13 th December 9:30
Squirrel and Rabbit Play	Year 2 and Class 3/4 Family members invited.	Thursday 13 th December CHANGE OF START TIME DUE TO REHEARSALS LASTING LONGER START TIME 2:15PM
Squirrel and Rabbit Play	Year 2 and Class 3/4 Family members invited.	Friday 14 th December 9:30
Stag and Deer Play	Year 6 and 4/5 class family members invited.	Monday 17 th December 2:00
Stag and Deer Play	Year 6 and 4/5 class family members invited.	Tuesday 18 th December 5pm – 6pm
Christmas Party	Reception, Year 1 and Year 2	Wednesday 19 th December
Christmas Jingle Bell Ball	Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.	Thursday 20 th December 3:20 – 5pm
Christmas Lunch for children	Nursery to Year 6	Friday 21st December
Christmas Jumper Day	Nursery to Year 6	Friday 21st December
Last day of term School Re-opens	Nursery to Year 6 Nursery to Year 6	Friday 21st December Monday 8th January